
From: CHRISTOPHER BALOGH  

Sent: 03 January 2025 12:26 

To: Nick Bell 

Subject: Notice of intended tree works 

 

CHRISTOPHER BALOGH 

 

 

Dear Mr Bell,  

 

Notification of intended tree works (conservation area) 

30 Daleham Gardens (rear garden) 

 

We wish to carry out the following works to the trees in our garden shown on 

the attached plan:- 

 

pear: fell to ground level 

 

leylandii (1): reduce height approx. 1-2 m., re-shape 

 

leylandii (2): felt ground level 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Christopher and Jan Balogh 

 


